
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

Sixth Sunday of Easter~ Year  
26th May  

Confirmation Programme 2019 
 

Parents are kindly required to follow the 

following process (1) During Mass the children 

will be asked to come forward to the sanctuary 

to collect a form at the Offertory. (2) Parents 

will be required to complete the form at the 

end of Mass (3) After the final hymn, parents 

and children will need to go to the parish 

meeting room – where details of workshops 

are available – and swap the completed form 

for a personalised workbook.  

The workshops begin this Monday. Before this 

time parents are asked to read page 3 and 

assist their children complete page 4. Too easy. Punctuality is important. Infants are welcome if able to settle but 

please make other arrangements if potentially disruptive. The whole programme is intended to strengthen the faith 

relationships between parents and their children. With thanks. 

 

 
 

Invitation for more Readers at Mass 

Over the course of the year, the need invariably arises for our parishioners to step forward and provide a little personal 

assistance. Currently there is a need for more readers – once a month – at the 10:00 AM and the 5:00 PM Masses on 

Sundays. If interested in assisting, please contact Elizabeth during parish business hours. Thanks  

.  

 

National Catholic Event for Men 

“MAX 19 INTO THE BREACH” SYDNEY 19-21 JULY 2019 

menALIVE for Christ (MAX) is an annual gathering of men from across Australia and New Zealand who seek to be 

encouraged by one another in their faith journey as real men of God. For more details, contact Peter Carrigan 0404 

496 405 or Robert Falzon 0412 745 734 or email max19@menalive.org.au To register visit: https://cvent.me/Koql2 

mailto:max19@menalive.org.au


 

 

Parish Finance Committee 

 

After a couple of unsuccessful attempts of scheduling meetings, a new time 

has been set for Tuesday 4 June at 6:30 PM. It’s not expected to take very 

long, perhaps only half an hour as there are no momentous decisions to take. 

Who can be sure? Apologies for any inconvenience. 

.  

 

 

 

The Men’s Breaky ~ Saturday 1st June 

From 7:00 AM - 9:00 AM at the Camden Civic Centre. 

The occasional speaker is The Hon John Anderson. John began his political career in 1989 and served as Deputy Prime 

Minister of Australia. He is a well-known politician of deep Christian conviction. He was regarded by his political peers as a 

man of deep integrity. Cost is just $25 for a very wholesome meal. Why not register with a mate? To book, contact Joseph 

Hanson on 0488 672 121 or Elizabeth at the parish office, or ring 1300 987 363. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Fostering Futures ~ Seriously Needed 

Every child has a right to a family and a permanent home – every single one. Right now children across our region are 

in need. If you would like to find out more about becoming a foster carer with CatholicCare Wollongong please email 

us on fosteringfutures@catholiccare.dow.org.au or call 0418 783 956. 

 

 

 


